
What Makes the Ideal Candidate?

Eligibility: Are you the right fit? The Next Generation Intern 
program is looking for highly motivated undergraduate 
OR graduate students! Current graduate students must 
have at least 12 hours of relevant coursework in MPA, MBA, 
urban planning, health administration or related fields. 
Undergraduates must have at least 60% (72 credit hours) 
of coursework completed in public administration or related 
fields. You should also have a strong academic standing. Your 
application should include one academic recommendation 
and one personal or professional recommendation. Top 
candidates will proceed to an interview.

Community Involvement: Preference will be given to those 
students engaged in public service in their communities or 
organized public service chapters, such as the International 
City/County Management Association (ICMA), Florida City 
and County Management Association (FCCMA), National 
Forum for Black Public Administrators (NFBPA) and more.

Summer of Learning: Our internship program runs from May 
15 to August 15, giving you a real taste of local government 
work during the summer season. 

Ready to kickstart your career 
in public administration? Join 
the FCCMA Next Generation 
Intern Program and make a 
difference in your community.

Why Choose the FCCMA 
Next Generation Intern Program?

Four Exciting Internships: We offer a total of four paid 
internship opportunities, each providing a unique experience 
to talented individuals like you.

Hands-On Experience:  Work directly with local governments! 
Through a competitive process, you’ll be matched with 
impactful projects and dedicated mentors who will guide 
your growth.

Networking Opportunities: Attend the FCCMA conference 
(held in late May/early June), thanks to the Next Generation 
Task Force. Build valuable connections with local government 
professionals and fellow interns.

Compensation: These competitive internships are paid 
and can serve as the required internship for any university 
degrees that require that component (credit details should 
be confirmed with your university’s internship coordinator).

Don’t miss this opportunity! Apply now! The deadline to apply is Monday, March 31, 2025. 
Visit bit.ly/FCCMANextGen2025 for more info and to apply!

Are you a dynamic, forward-thinking student 
ready to make a real impact in local government? 
Look no further than the FCCMA Next Generation 
Intern Program! We’re excited to offer an 
incredible opportunity for you to shine in the 
world of public administration.

 
JOIN THE 

FLORIDA CITY AND COUNTY MANAGEMENT ASSOCIATION (FCCMA)

NEXT GENERATION INTERN PROGRAM!

http://bit.ly/FCCMANextGen2025

